
 
 
Dear residents, 
  
As we reach the middle of the semester, let's continue to work together to make University 
Housing a place in which everyone feels they are part of a secure and comfortable 
community.  
  
Here are some ways University Housing is working to keep our residence halls secure: 

• Secure, two-factor authentication entry points to the residence halls 
• 24-hour desks  
• Residence hall staff members on call after hours and on weekends to assist in case 

of an emergency 
• Regular patrols by uniformed housing security members  
• Interior and exterior security cameras to enhance surveillance and deter potential 

threats 
Some ways you can help are:  

• Maintain possession of your UGA ID and room key 
• Lock your room doors 
• Always escort your guests within the building  
• Ensure exterior doors are not propped open 
• Be mindful of who you allow into the buildings with you – never hold the door open 

for someone you don’t know 
• If someone does follow you into the building and you don’t feel comfortable 

confronting them, call the police, stop by the front desk or let your RA know 
• Let the police or housing staff know if you see something or someone that you're 

concerned about 
By working together, we can help create a supportive, thriving and secure community.     
  
Go Dawgs,  
  
Shari Crandall  
Director of Residential Programs and Services  
University Housing  
University of Georgia  
housing@uga.edu  
706-542-1421 
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